
PUBLIC NOTICE

Limerick.ie

UL TO MONTPELIER GREENWAY
Limerick City and County Council, in conjunction with Clare County 

Council and TII, are currently progressing this Project.

A Public Consultation will be held to invite submissions/observations 
from the public and interested stakeholders regarding the proposed 

Study Area. This information will be used by the Design Team to 
identify constraints and opportunities within the proposed Study Area 

and will assist in the development of route corridor options.

PUBLIC CONSULTATION NO. 1
will take place

on Wednesday 5th April 2023
from 12 noon to 8 pm

at
The Castle Oaks Hotel, 

Stradbally, Castleconnell, Co. Limerick, V94 EH94

The Public Consultation will contain the following information:
•  Study Area Drawings
•  Comment Form
•  Project Brochure 

These documents will also be on display at the following locations from
Thursday 6th April to Friday 28th April 2023

•   Limerick City and County Council, Civic Offices, Merchant’s Quay, 
Limerick, V94 EH90

•   Limerick City and County Council, County Hall, Dooradoyle Road, 
Limerick, V94 WV78

•   Mid West National Road Design Office, Lissanalta House, 
Dooradoyle, Limerick, V94 H5RR

Limerick City and County Council welcomes your  
submissions/observations, which can be made in person at the  

Public Consultation, at any of the above locations,  
or on the project website by 

Friday 28th April 2023.

 www.ulmontpeliergreenway.com
Submissions/observations may also be made via telephone by 

contacting the Mid West National Road Design Office on 061 951000.

For more information, please visit the project website. 
The project specific Privacy Statement is available on  
both the project website and the Council’s website  

www.limerick.ie/privacy-statements.


